
LEGAL NOTICE
WAKEFIELD 

HISTORICAL COMMISSION
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Pursuant to §126-3 of the Code of the Town
of Wakefield, the Wakefield Historical
Commission hereby gives notice that it will
conduct a public hearing on Wednesday,
January 23rd at 8:00 p.m. in the Heritage
Room of the Americal Civic Center, 467
Main Street, Wakefield, Massachusetts,
to consider the application of Paolo
Incampo to the Building Inspector for per-
mission to demolish the existing carriage
house or garage located on the property
known and numbered as 48 Emerson
Street, Wakefield, Massachusetts. 

The purpose of the hearing will be to
determine whether the demolition of the
said buildings would be detrimental to the
historical or architectural heritage or
resources of the Town of Wakefield.  All
persons are welcome to attend and to
offer their comments.

Nancy Bertrand
Chair, Wakefield Historical Commission

1-9-19 WI
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